
From: Braun, Jack D (Jack.Braun@ontariocountyny.gov)
To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: CPN-22-002
Date: Thursday, February 10, 2022 9:42:34 AM
Attachments: Cdga Development Office_101618.pdf

Good morning -

I apologize for my delayed response, but the above-referenced application arrived the day I left for vacation and I
just returned yesterday.

The attached comment letter was sent out October 16, 2018 - given that the latest revision date on the plans received
in this office is October 18, 2018, it is unlikely our previously sent comments were addressed.  The application will
be reviewed as soon as it is administratively possible, and comments will be provided directly to the applicant's
engineer.

-jack

John D. Braun
Junior Engineer, CLCSD

Ontario County Department of Public Works
2962 County Road 48
Canandaigua, New York  14424
(585) 396-4049

"This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the
person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited."
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